The Letter to the President 
Jun 12, 1932

Dear President Franklin Delano Roosevelt,
[bookmark: _GoBack] America is going through a major depression right now. The crops won’t grow due to drought and those pesky Boll Weevils. But I received a gift that I never seen before and this truly shocked me. After the Rural Electrification Act, my family got electricity. We would always had to sleep in really dark rooms with the candles on all the time. But now we can have light inside while it is dark outside. I couldn’t believe how amazing technology had become. These welfare programs had really helped us through the times we are currently facing. These laws will change other families, such as ours, and they get to see the gift of electricity. 
 Electricity changed my whole life. The darkness was washed away by wonderful light that the government provided us. It was a bit surprising that the government would get us through these rough times. You are a great man, leading America’s future to happiness. Please continue your good work and get us out of this depression. 

Sincerely,
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